

April 3, 2017

Dear IMSA Team Managers,

As we gear up for another exciting year of racing at Watkins Glen International, I wanted to ask for your support during our Sahlen's Six Hours of The Glen weekend.

As you are aware, the event weekend is June 29-July 2, and as such, we would like to invite all IMSA teams to show their patriotism through special liveries at The Glen. Our WGI team is prepared to support all efforts by sharing limited edition paint schemes on social media, with the press, and through communications to our fans. Military appreciation will be a theme all weekend long, with special anthem performances, displays, and more.

We hope you'll all join us in celebrating an amazing Fourth of July weekend at The Glen. Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Michael P. Printup

President